Patient Participation Group (PPG Meeting

Ambar Medical Centre

Thursday 17th May 2008

Present

Sham Zeb – Practice Manager

Syed Shah (Assistant Practice Manager)
Vijay Mistry (PPG Member)
Meeting was opened at 10.30am
Main points from the PPG meeting

1. COC report- We had our CQC report and we rated Good in all domains. This is because of the hard work of the team and the good support from the PPG members

2. Patient on line survey- We did our own internal survey and we had a response 

of over 200 patients. It was excellent but rather good. There are some points from the feedback that we are working on.

3. Dr ES Clinics – Dr ES sessions are reduced and we given her 15 minutes 

Consultation time instead of 10 minutes. She will run slightly late but its better
than before or better than going to the walk in centre.

4. Targeting chronic disease patients- we have a strategy for targeting the patient

With long term conditions and we aim to book them in certain allocated months. Although we find it hard to bring every patient in but we aim to contact them and convince them to attend their appointments.

5. Telephone lines satisfaction – We previously had limited telephone lines that 

will make it difficult for the patients to contact the surgery. The new telephone system, we have noticed a feedback that patients are satisfied. There is still some patients who think they couldn’t get through, however we advised them to keep ringing as their might be intervals that the surgery is very busy.
6. Educating patients – We are educating patients in terms of the importance of 

Attending and keeping an appointment. We have invested in a system called

MJOG. This system sends an automated text message to the patients 24 hour before their appointment alerting them about their upcoming appointment. We

Have seen a good difference in the DNA rates since we have introduced this system.
PPG Member Feedback:
1. Telephone lines – It’s still hard to get through the lines some time. The phones are busy specifically in the morning. Some time its ringing but no one answered. (We’ll observe it and give feedback to out admin staff to look into it).

2. Feedback from the last PPG meetings – There should be designated area 
Where the meeting minutes from the last PPG meeting are displayed. 

(We’ll make sure that the PPG minutes are displayed. We are also looking into a way to put these minutes on our website too)

3. DNA notice board – The DNA notice board is not updated on regular basis ( We will make sure that the figures are updated every Monday on the notice board )

4 On line prescriptions – We can request the prescriptions online how ever 

There a section for extra notes should we need to put anything there. We’ noticed that whatever we put in there, that’s never been actioned.

(We will discuss it with dr Lodhi )
4. Patients records – When will this be activated so that we could see our 

records on line. (We’ll discuss it Dr Lodhi to get the update) 

5. Flu advert – Although the flu vaccine has finished, however still the flu posters can be seen in the reception area! (To be actioned straight away and remove them from the reception area).
Next PPG date – To be agreed and minutes of this meeting is to be emailed to all members once the minutes are typed.

Meeting Closed

